
 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:   CUPE Servicing Representatives with Municipal Bargaining Units 
 
FROM: Declan Ingham, Research Representative 
 
DATE: August 28, 2023 
 
RE:   OMECC’s Health and Safety Survey Follow Up 
 
The Ontario Municipal Employees Coordinating Committee has recently launched a Health 
and Safety/WSIB Survey for 2023. This survey provides an opportunity to share member’s 
stories and to let the union know what steps are necessary to improve health and safety 
and support injured workers in Ontario. For convenience, a promotional flyer is attached  
to make it easier for locals to promote this survey to their membership. 
 
Please ensure this survey is re-shared with your contacts at each of your locals and please 
encourage them to complete the survey. The survey closes at the end of the day on  
Monday, October 2nd. The results of this survey will be shared with the membership at  
CUPE Ontario’s Health and Safety and Injured Workers Advocacy Committees Conference 
taking place from November 6th-10th in Windsor.  
 
If you would like to know more, you are welcome to contact Ann Jenkins, OMECC’s Health 
and Safety Representative at: hsrep@cupeomw.com 
 
Link to survey: https://survey-sondage.cupe.ca/index.php/668548?lang=en 
 
In solidarity, 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Declan T.K. Ingham  
CUPE Municipal Research Representative 
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